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World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions 

Dear Faithful Friends,!!
Darleen and I have completed our move to Smyrna, Tennessee.  We are once again residents of the 
great State of Tennessee.  Please allow me, once again, to explain that this move does not change our 
ministry with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission at all.  We will continue to travel overseas and 
be in missions conferences almost every week.  I will continue as President and Vice Chairman to 
oversee the operation of the mission.  Brother John O’Malley is the General Director of the mission and is 
responsible for the daily operation of the ministry.  We had planned to move by the end of the year, but 
once we started moving in this direction, it seemed to take on a life of its own.  Every part fell into place 
much more quickly than we ever imagined.!!
Last month, we were blessed while attending the Family Fellowship Week of WWNTBM.  The meeting 
was hosted by Pastor Barry Goodman and the Faith Baptist Church of Shelby, North Carolina.  The 
church did a fantastic job with every detail of the conference.  The Executive Board, Office Staff, 
missionaries on deputation, and missionaries on furlough attended the meeting.  The church family was 
also faithful in attending the evening services.  Next year, we will be with Pastor Fred Daniel and the 
Brookhaven Baptist Church in Greensboro, North Carolina.  I am already looking forward to the next one!!!
Usually we go overseas in July, but this year, we are using some time to get all of the details taken care 
of with our move from North Carolina to Tennessee.  Once we get this done, we will have a very busy, 
last half of 2014.  We do not normally schedule August with missions conferences, but again, this year is 
an exception.  Almost all of August is now scheduled, and we are looking forward to the blessings of the 
Lord in these wonderful ministries.!!
Our email addresses and phone numbers remain the same.  Our new mailing address is: 4214 Brookline 
Drive, Smyrna, TN 37167.  I will continue to be reached also through the office in Kings Mountain, North 
Carolina.!!
Thank you for praying for our ministry.  Darleen and I appreciate your faithful financial support of our 
family and ministry.!!
In His Service,!
Danny and Darleen Whetstone 
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